
Bridgewater Youth Soccer Association 
Board of Directors Meeting Minutes 

May 18, 2010 
 

       Meeting called to Order at 7:00 pm 
 

       Members Present:   Ron Barron, Rob Bodendorf, Bobby Fratalia, Jim Frazier, Lisa Garrity,   
       Dave Holmberg, Matthew Leighton, Ed Meaney, Justin Myers, Holly Ridge, Erik Ringuette, Scott Sherrick, 
       Richard Sproules, Rod Springer, Brian Tirrell, George Umbrianna, Dave Wolohojian   
   
  
       Secretary’s Report:  (Holly) 

• April 13, 2010 Board of Directors minutes have been posted to the website. Ed Meaney made a motion 
to suspend the reading of the minutes and accept as posted. 2nd by Dave Wolohojian. Unanimous 
accepted. 

• May 7 General Meeting minutes not posted. There was no quorum. No vote necessary. 
 

       Treasurer’s Report: (Peter) 
• Treasurer not present. No reports. 

 
Registrar’s Report: (Rod) 
• Roster freeze date May 26 
• Working on makeup games for rain out May 8 

 
 
        Fundraising: (Holly) 

• Group Night @ Boston Breakers July 18 
• Golf Tournament scheduled for June 11 @ Easton Country Club. Raffle prizes needed. Food has been 

ordered. Final order going in for golf jackets. Looking for a person to take pictures at tournament. 
• Responsible Sports Grant is open. Please take the quiz and submit points to BYSA. 

www.responsiblesports.com  Ending May 31. 
• Priscos market has given BYSA free ice cream certificates to distribute to Spring travel & Spring 

Instructional players 
• Shooting for another dance in June 
• Broken Coke refrigerator removed.  

 
        Fields/Equipment: (Scott)  

• Septic being pumped next week. 
• Dumpsters ordered for BCC 
• Keys to ambulance drivers 
• Electrical issues  
• Parking lot done 

 
        Website: (Evan & Holly) 

• Needs some more updating 
 
        South Shore Soccer: (Dave) 

• Referee Assignor Class will be held in August 22 Westboro, visit SSSL website for details 
• Bridgewater will not be hosting Crossovers (Playoffs) 
• Playoffs will be held at Braintree high school. Full uniform required. 
• Scholarship applications must be in by April 15 
• Friendship Tournament will be held in Raynham the first weekend in May 
• MTOC draw Bridgewater received 3 wild cards.  
• Report good sportsmanship to Dana Santili @ SSSL 
• Jeff Bates, Dana Santilli and Skip Gorman were elected to the SSSL Board 

 
         
       Director of Coaching: (Justin, Scott) 

• MPS did not show to Goal keeper clinic 
• Check to see if repeat instructors 



• Request both male and female MPS instructors 
 

 
        Spring Travel: (Scott) 

• Problems with U10 parents 
• Shortage of Referees 
• Friendship Tournament  poll should be turned in by all U8/U10 coaches whether you attended or not. 

 
        Spring Instructional: (Matthew) 

• No Problems 
• Need back lot open for Thursday May 20 (2 make up games scheduled) parking shortage may arise. 

 
        Challenge Cup: (Holly) 

• Date: May 29, 30 
• Need U14 Boys 
• Justin to order porta pottys 
• Scott to pick up tournament balls 
• Scott/Rob contact parking kids 
• 70 teams 
• David get trophies 
• George/Bob handle food pick up 
• Coaches registration nights Thursday May 27 and Friday May 28 
• Field Day Friday May 28 7am 

 
 
 
        New Business: 

• None 
 

 
         
        Motion to adjourn made by Ed Meaney, 2nd by Dave Wolohogian. Unanimous.  9:30pm 

 
                                                        Next BYSA General Meeting June 4, 2010 7pm 

Next BYSA BOD Meeting June 15, 2010 7pm 
Next SSSL General meeting June 7, 2010 

 
  


